Washington Planning Board
Working Meeting — December 14, 2023

0.0  Assembly: 3:00 PM
0.1 Members present: Crandall (on Zoom), Douglas, Revane, Florence and
Schwartz at Town Hall
0.3 Visitors: None

Crandall opened the working meeting at 3PM. He appointed Florence to sit in for Martin,
who was absent. Schwartz said a quorum of members is present in person.

1.0 Crandall stated that we are here today to accept the changes we agreed to at our
meeting on December 5™, held after the Public Hearing and discussion of the
LUO section 307, updated Driveway Regulations and Driveway permit. Crandall
said the changes were minor and “typo” in character and won’t require a second
hearing. Crandall asked for a motion. Florence made a motion to accept the
proposed changes to LUO section 307 — Driveways and bring the proposed
change to a ballot vote at Town Meeting. Douglas seconded the motion and all
voted in favor. Crandall made a motion to approve the proposed Driveway
Regulations and Application, subject to the approval of the proposed Section 307
at Town Meeting. Florence seconded the motion and all voted in favor. Crandall
asked Schwartz to write up the ballot and an explanatory sheet for Town Meeting.
Schwartz said she will do so and the explanatory sheet will have the existing
language and what is proposed. Florence said he will be happy to present at the
Budget Hearing and at Town Meeting so voters understand what they are voting
on.

2.0 Adjournment: Time: 3:08 PM

Respectfully Submitted, Nan Schwartz



